Office of Hon Paula Bennett

MP for Upper Harbour
Minister for Climate Change Issues Associate Minister of Finance

Minister for Social Housing Associate Minister of Tourism
Minister of State Services

Mr Matthew Klomp r
fyi-request-4004-0102c71d@requests.fyi.org.nz 30 JUN 2016

Dear Mr Klomp

On 16 May 2016 you emailed my office requesting, under the Official Information Act
1982, the following information:

o All formal research and information on mixed community housing initiatives
within New Zealand. This includes cabinet papers, briefings, and aid memoirs,
excluding emails.

Firstly I would like to express my apologies for the delay in my response to your
request.

I attach a link to the Neighbourhood Social Mix and Outcomes for Social Housing
Tenants: Rapid Review report, which is publicly available on the Superu website. This
report was commissioned to provide a review of the New Zealand and International
literature for available evidence on the outcomes for social housing and the factors
that mitigate possible negative outcomes for social housing tenants.

http://www.superu.govt.nz/sites/default/files/Social%20Housing%20Rapid%20Revie
w%20Report.pdf

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of my response by the
Ombudsman, whose address for contact purposes is:

The Ombudsman

Office of the Ombudsman
PO Box 10-152
WELLINGTON 6143

Yours sincerely

(b=

Hon Paula Bennett
Minister for Social Housing
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